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Press Release; 2/16/09: Watershed Association Announces Logo Contest
The Crosswicks-Doctors Creek Watershed Association (CDCWA) is opening its logo contest to the general public. The contest period will run from February 14, 2009 through May 15, 2009.  The Logo Selection Committee of the CDCWA will evaluate all submitted entries and announce the winning entry on June 15, 2009. The winner will be notified and a $50 prize will be awarded at the regular meeting of the CDCWA in September, 2009. The CDCWA is a local non-profit that has as its mission to protect surface water quality, preserve historic sites and vistas, and create a network of land and water trails within the Crosswicks-Doctors Creek Watershed. For more information, please visit www.ccdcgreenway.org/logocontest.html or call Marc Covitz at 609-752-1832 or Walter Helfrecht at 609-758-1609. 
